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Prayer Requests from Tim Curtis:

Enxet Old Testament translation project

We give thanks that we were able to replace the adapters damaged in a power surge in November last year and then again at the beginning of February this year. We are now running the computers off solar power as the mainline electricity has been so dangerously unreliable. Please pray that repairs to some of the office wiring, and to cables connecting one of the solar panels are carried out successfully in the next few weeks.

 

Translators Juan, Martin and Asuncion

Checking of 2 Samuel was completed during mid February, and work will soon commence on checking Juan Martinez's draft of 1 Kings. Checking of Asuncion Rojas' draft of Isaiah should be completed by the end of March this year. 

 We are currently checking Martin's draft of Psalm 119.  Please pray for regular contacts and opportunities to share the checked drafts with Enxet speaking churches in the Chaco. We give thanks that the recently donated LG projector has been a tremendous help in this checking process, especially when bringing in groups of Enxet readers to the translation office to take part in the reading of biblical texts.

We give thanks for the technical support given by our UBS consultants who will be updating our Paratext programme in March. They will be spending a week with the Enxet translators from March 22nd. 



